
 

 
10th October 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

Otterham C P School Key Stage 2 Rugby festival - 17th October 2017 

I have chosen your son/daughter _________________________________ to be involved in this 
afternoon of touch rugby development. This takes place between 1.30 and 4.00 pm on Tuesday 17th 
October (weather permitting).  This is purely a development of their PE rugby lessons and involves all 
schools in our cluster of schools.  They will merely need to have their PE kits so that they can 
participate.  Please note that the finish time is later than normal school time. Please can you let me 
know if you do not wish for your child to benefit from this session so that I can give someone else this 
opportunity. Complete the slip below and return by Friday, 13th October 2017. 

Unfortunately, due to the numbers due to attend (approximately 96 children and their staff) we do 
not have the capacity for parents to attend.  

Many thanks 

Mr Osborne 

 

Otterham C P School Key Stage 2 Rugby festival - 17th October 2017 

I would/ would not (delete where appropriate please) like my child_________________________ to 
participate in the touch rugby festival on 17th October. 

Signed_____________________________________________  

 

Otterham C.P. School 
 

Headteacher : Helen Ward 

Email: head@otterham.cornwall.sch.uk 

Tel. 01840 261344 

www.otterhamschool.co.uk  
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